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Fiala, Eugenia J.

From: Martin, Kathi M.
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2008 8:16 AM
To: Fiala, Eugenia J.
Subject: FW: resignation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Purple

Good Morning Jean,

Unfortunately, Mary has resigned from the CACCD.  This is very sad because she was a 
wonderful Chair and member.  She will be missed!!!

Kathi Martin
Block Grant Division
(352) 334-5031
(352) 334-3166

-----Original Message-----
From: Hencin, James A. 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2008 8:07 AM
To: Martin, Kathi M.
Subject: FW: resignation

-----Original Message-----
From: Mary Freeman [mailto:FREEMH@shands.ufl.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2008 7:37 AM
To: Hencin, James A.
Subject: resignation

Dear Jim,

This year will be a very busy one for me in my work related activities.  I believe that it
will be best for the CACCD if I resign at this time.  I will not be available for most of 
April and that is when most of the critical work of the committee takes place.  I truly 
believe the work of the CACCD is very important to the people of Gainesville.  I do hope 
to be able to come back to work on the committee at some point in the future.  

I have truly enjoyed working with you and your staff.  I think the City of Gainesville is 
very fortunate to have all of you.  

Sincerely,

Mary Freeman

Mary Freeman, LCSW,
Clinical Social Worker
352-265-0111, ext. 45546
Box 100306, Gainesville, Fl  32610
Pager 888-543-2376
e-mail:  freemmh@shands.ufl.edu
fax:  352-265-1113


